National Assembly
Question Number: 2428
Mr M S F de Freitas (DA) to ask the Minister of Transport:
Whether, with reference to the reply to question 949 on 9 April 2018, the report has been received yet; if not, what deadline has been set for the receipt of the report; if so, (a) when was the report received, (b) what are the (i) contents and (ii) recommendations of the report and (c) what action does he intend taking in this regard?	
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REPLY:
Pursuant to the discussion between the Minister and the ACSA Board, it was agreed that the report be considered by the Board prior to submitting the report to the Minister, however, most of the Board members resigned prior to the consideration of the report by the Board.  The report will be considered by the newly appointed Board.   
a) The report has not been submitted.
b) Refer to (a) above.
(i) Refer to (a) above.
(ii) Refer to (a) above.
c) Refer to (a) above.




